

Ballyclare Secondary School

Doagh Road Ballyclare Co Antrim BT39 9BG

Tel:

028 9332 2610

Principal: Mrs K O Bell BA Adv Cert Ed PQH

3rd February 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

As you are aware your child completed GCSE mock examinations. Pupils will receive the results of these examinations on Mock Results Day. This will take place on **Wednesday 8th February 2023**.

Please note this will be a normal school day but your child will start the day by going to the Assembly Hall from 8.30am to collect their mock results from their form teachers. Mr Rea, our Vice Principal will address the pupils in the assembly hall at 8.50am to discuss the results. This is a great opportunity for your child to reflect on results achieved and to make plans for the next number of weeks/months leading up to the actual GCSE examinations.

Please ask your child on Wednesday 8th February 2023 for the print-out of mock results and discuss these results with him/her. This print out of grades will be followed in due course by a detailed Academic Report.

I thank you for your continued support with your child's education journey at Ballyclare Secondary School.

Yours faithfully

John Rea

Vice Principal, Curriculum and Learning







